
 
 
 
 

Eighth Grade Diploma 
 

To receive an 8th grade diploma from ACA, parents must submit the following to the 
coordinator: 
 

1) Diploma/Graduation application form by January 15th.  If you miss this date, please 
contact the office. 
You will find the request form in this Handbook and on the website. 
 

2) A copy of the 8th Grade Iowa Basic Skills (or another standardized test) passed at a 
7.0 grade level or above submitted by April 1st.   

 
3) If you are attending a graduation, contact that area coordinator as soon as possible.  

Information will be sent with the date, time and cost and when payment is due. 
 

If an ACA diploma is not desired, a student may simply enter into 9th grade. 
 
 
A 7th or 8th grader may receive high school credit for completing high school level classes (e.g. math or 
foreign language).    See “Report Cards” for information on how to record these classes.  If your student is 
below 7th grade doing high school level work, contact the office. 
 


